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Subject PCWA/MFP FERC Relicensing - Whitewater Boating Focus 
Group Invitation

Dear Stakeholder –
 
The Placer County Water Agency (PCWA) invites you to participate in a focus group to identify and 
characterize potential whitewater boating runs on the river and stream reaches associated with the 
Middle Fork American River Project.  The Whitewater Focus Group session will be held from 6:00 - 
9:00 PM on April 23, 2008 in PCWA's American River Room located at 144 Ferguson Road, 
Auburn, California.   Directions and a map to PCWA are attached for your use.  An invitation, 
which includes additional information about the purpose of the group and details about the meeting, 
is attached.  This invitation and associated map are also available on PCWA's web site and can be 
accessed by clicking on the following link: http://relicensing.pcwa.net/meetings.htm.

We look forward to your participation in the Whitewater Focus Group.  Please reply to this message 
and let us know if you are planning to participate so that we can plan accordingly.  As always, feel 
free to call Mal Toy, MFP Relicensing Manager, at (530) 823-4889 if you have any questions or need 
additional information. 

Sincerely,
Beverly Bell
Administrative Aide
(530) 823-4973

PCWA


